
     SAINT BENEDICT SCHOOL NEWS
            TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 19, 2023 

Hello Everyone, 

The school year is marching along quickly.  This 
week marks the middle of the first 
marking period.  The students are doing well and 
everyone seems to be keeping up with their 
assignments. 

The following students have earned their Holy 
Moments cross that is displayed in the hallway 
outside of third grade. 
Congratulations to Kam Frederick, Natalie Smith, 
Ava Farabaugh, Wesley Rhoades, Zack Mattice, 
Andre Frederick, and Layla Rezk. 

The students are reading portions of the book 
Holy Moments by Matthew Kelly. 

Student Council Officers and 
Representatives 

President — Caitlyn Bishop 
Vice President – Gavin Farabaugh 
Treasurer – Autumn Groer 
Secretary – Ali Baker 
7th Grade Rep – Maddie Goss 
6th Grade Rep – Jonah Deckard 
5th Grade Rep – Kylee Taylor 

Congratulations to all of our student 
council personnel!!!! 

School Mass 

Thursday, September 21st — 8:15 am 

Hosted by the 4th Grade Class 

The 4th graders will be teaching us about 
becoming stronger in our faith. 

You may turn in any monies and sold tickets 
from the Gun Raffle at any time.   
We still have about 175 tickets left. If you 
can sell a few more, we would 
appreciate it! Just let us know and we will 
send them home with your child. 

8th Grade Little Caesar Pizza Delivery date is 
September 25th, 12:30 p.m. 

The children’s screenings with the school 
nurse have been changed to Tuesday, 
September 26th. 

Basket and Vera Bradley Bingo 

Sunday, October 8th, 4-7 p.m. 

Church Hall!!! 

Tickets are on sale now!! 

Bingo donations are due this Friday. 

Volunteer papers are now due too!! 
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